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Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
 

2024-M-069 

Subject: Truck-n-Boat Lottery 

Agenda Date: April 11, 2024 

Attachments: Correspondence 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby 
support the Truck-n-Boat Lottery, and 
 
FURTHER THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby direct 
Municipal Staff to ______________________________________________________________. 
 
INFORMATION 

 

The Temagami Community Foundation (TCF} has received our 5th Lottery License from the AGCO for 2024, 
and we are hoping that we can once again count on your Sponsorship. 

Sponsorships will be displayed on our 60+ A-Frame signs, decaling on the truck, boat, and cargo trailer that will 
be proudly displayed around Temagami and many other Northern Ontario locations stretching from Timmins to 
Callander, to Larder Lake, to Matatchewan, to Markstay, and all points in between. 

We ask that you consider continuing your level of sponsorship for our 5th Lottery at $2,000. 

We would appreciate your commitment as soon as possible, so that we can finalize our signage layout. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
     

 
Rhonda Smith    


